
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: Liam Connors
Subject: your public records request
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 12:52:02 PM
Attachments: 2022-07-12 Mishaan 10 day ltr to Elder-Connors.pdf

Dear Liam Elder-Connors,
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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July 12, 2022 


 


Liam Elder-Connors 


Vermont Public 


Via email to:  lconnors@vpr.org 


 


Re: Public Records Request 


 


Dear Liam Elder-Connors: 


 


I write in your response to your Public Record Act request dated July 7, 2022.  Due to the 


time needed to search at least one archived email account, we will need to invoke our right 


to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(b)(5). 


 


We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 


 


 


 


Sincerely, 


 


     /s/ Jessica Mishaan 


 


Jessica Mishaan 


Paralegal 


 



http://www.ago.vermont.gov/
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July 12, 2022 

 

Liam Elder-Connors 

Vermont Public 

Via email to:  lconnors@vpr.org 

 

Re: Public Records Request 

 

Dear Liam Elder-Connors: 

 

I write in your response to your Public Record Act request dated July 7, 2022.  Due to the 

time needed to search at least one archived email account, we will need to invoke our right 

to additional time to respond pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(b)(5). 

 

We will further respond within ten business days of receipt of your request. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

     /s/ Jessica Mishaan 

 

Jessica Mishaan 

Paralegal 
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